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• Outlook

FW: No-Cost Extension Approved 

FW: No-Cost Extension Approved - McKenzie Derfus - Outlook 

From Mayra Ramos Mendoza 

 Date Fri 1/24/2025 1:35 PM 

To Cynthia Chapman ; McKenzie Derfus 

From: The MacArthur Foundation - Online Portal 

Sent: Friday, January 24, 2025 12:15:33 PM 

Cc: Bria Gillum 

Subject: No-Cost Extension Approved 

Dear Kate Vesely, 

This is to notify you that the no-cost extension for grant G-1907-154114 has been approved. 
Your revised grant term is now January 1, 2021 to June 30, 2025 and is noted on your grant. 
We recommend that you review updated report deadlines, which can be found under "Reports 

to Submit" in the grants portal. 

If you have any questions, please contact your Grants Manager at gsuarez@macfound.org. 

Sincerely, 

John D. & Catherine T. MacArthur Foundation 
140 S. Dearborn Street 
Chicago, IL 60603-5285 
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